
October Newsletter  

Important Dates: 

10/4 1:15 pm. Scotia PTO 

10/5   5:00 pm 8th Grade Steak Dinner 

10/12  7:00 pm School Board Meeting 

10/9 - 10/13  Conference Week 

10/23 - 10/27  Spirit Week/Red Ribbon Week 

10/27    School Carnival 

Volleyball 

10/3 - Scotia @ Redwood Prep 4:00 

10/10 - Scotia @ Toddy Thomas 4:00 

Soccer  

10/3 - Scotia @ McKinleyville 5:15  

10/12 - Scotia @ Zane 5:15 

10/17 – Scotia at St. Bernard’s 5:15 

 

 

 

School Pictures Oct. 5th 

Picture Day is Thursday, October 5th.  Order 

forms will be sent home on Oct. 2. 

 

PTO News 

PTO Fall Carnival will be held on Friday, 

October 27 from 5:00 to 7:30 pm. This is a 

wonderful event for the entire family.  

 

Parent-Teacher Conferences 

Conferences will be held October 9th to the 13th. 

School will be dismissed at 1 PM all week. It is 

important that you return your child’s conference 

note. These conferences are vital to your child’s 

success at school.  

 

Staff Parking lot 

Please DO NOT pull up into this parking lot to 

drop off or pick up your child.  Students use the 

cross walk at the entrance of this lot to get to the 

true pick up and drop off zone. Pulling up into 

this lot and then backing out creates a serious 

safety hazard for our students. Those with 

handicapped parking permits may park in the 

designated area. 

 

Lunch Charges 

Please remember to pay for your child’s lunch in 

advance. This has been the best year as we are 

not accumulating very many lunch charges. This 

is much appreciated.  

 

School Arrival 

Students can be on campus starting at 8:00 am.  

Our FREE breakfast is served daily from 8:00 to 

8:20.  

 

Halloween Parties 

Halloween is Tuesday, October 31st. We will 

have our traditional Halloween Parade through 

the town and classroom parties in the afternoon. 

Those who do not wish to participate in the 

activities will be provided with an alternate 

activity.  

 

Salsa Competition 

4 Scotia students from the ASES program are 

competing in the Rising Stars Salsa Competition.  

Come see us at Apple Harvest Days in Fortuna 

on Saturday, October 7 to try the salsa and then 

vote for our Scotia ASES team! The competition 

starts at 12:00 in the Strong’s Creek Plaza. 

 

Principal’s Corner 

I hope the school year has settled into a 

productive and positive routine for your family. 

We have some new teachers we would like to 

introduce.  Let’s welcome Miss Camozzi to our 

TK/Kindergarten class.  She comes to us as a 

“seasoned teacher” from Petaluma.  We also 

welcome Mrs. Matheson to 5th Grade. She grew 

up in Humboldt County and is doing a great job 

in her first year as a teacher.   

Good attendance is a key component to student 

achievement. All students must be encouraged 

and supported to attend school on time and on a 

regular basis. When absences occur, please 

remember to call the office explaining the 

reason. We do understand the emergencies occur 

and students get sick, we just want to make sure 

that it doesn’t affect their academics. 

 

Have a wonderful October!

 


